
Dear Loyal Customers and Friends of Central 
State Bank,

We will soon be known by a new name: CBI Bank & Trust. This new 

name coincides with a new logo, look and branding, which will be in 

place beginning in September.

This will extend to our website as well. The newly designed, 

up-to-date website will also have a new address: www.cbibt.com. 

Despite all of these changes, we are and will continue to be devoted 

to your success and helping you with your financial needs. We’re very 

excited for this new chapter in our history, and look forward to 

sharing it with you.

Sincerely,

Your friends at Central State Bank
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